Good evening, Jamestown Middle School Families. This is Dr. Vernon with a few important
reminders for the upcoming week.

This week is our Tiger Days awards programs. Teachers will let you know if your child is
receiving a special recognition.

Valentine Candy-Grams will be sold during lunch Tuesday through Thursday of this week.

Our basketball teams and cheerleaders will be at home against Kiser Middle School on Monday.
The wrestling team will have a match at Kiser on Monday.

We are looking forward to another wonderful week at JMS.

Go Tigers!



